
From: Houston T. Hawkins, Senior Fellow
Principal Associate Directorate Global Security
Los Alamos National Laboratory
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545

February 9, 2015

To: The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

First, as a native South Carolinian, graduate of Clemson University (class of 1963), and home owner in
South Carolina, I thank you for your outstanding leadership of South Carolina during these difficult
times. From New Mexico, I follow your accomplishments on Facebook and in the national media.

Second, I am including a recent publication National Security Science by Los Alamos National. You will
see that I wrote most of the information in the publication. The document will provide you with a
thorough description of the US nuclear weapons program vice the programs of our potential
adversaries. I am certain that you will find the publication "Back into the Cold" very interesting.

If ever I can be of assistance to you on a science or technology issue, please contact me

Again, I wish you the very best in your exceptional leadership efforts and in your future.

Sincerely,

Houston T. (Terry) Hawkins, Senior Fellow/Senior Scientist
Principal Associate Directorate for Global Security los Alamos National laboratory
Mail Stop F675
Nonproliferation & International Security Center, Room 3804
LosAlamos, New Mexico, USA87545
Telephone 505-665-0606 (work) 505-672-9471 (home)
FAX(unclassified) 505-667-7637
Pager505-949-2416
BlackBerry 505-699-1611 (mobile)
E-mail: hthawkins@lanl.gov


